Collective bargaining news from across Europe

B Europe

The latest collective bargaining newsletter from the European Trade Union Institute
includes articles on all European Union member states and candidate countries and
more. Among the public sector news items are reports of legislation in Latvia
providing for 20% pay increases for health workers and a court victory in the UK for
the FBU firefighters' union over changes to pension ages.
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